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Weekly Newsletter 
Tuesday 26th March   

This week Pankhurst team have won the house points again! Well done to them! We 

will be announcing the overall winner of the half term and they will have a          
non-uniform day at the start of next half term.  

KS2 Egg Decorating ~ Thursday 28th March 

On Thursday 28th March, the KS2 children will spend the morning decorating their 
eggs. Children should design, plan and bring in all the materials that they will need. 
Each year the designs have become progressively bigger and more extravagant,  
therefore we are continuing to restrict the size to that of a shoe or cereal box. 

Please do not send in any super glue or adhesive sprays — glue will be available for 
children to use. 

 
Reception and KS1 Egg Rolling  ~ Thursday 28th March  

On Thursday 28th March, the infant children will be playing ‘Hunt The Egg’ and ‘Egg 
Rolling’. Please can they bring in a decorated hard boiled egg. The egg that rolls the 
furthest will win the prize, so please just use felt tips or paints for the decoration. 

 
Thank you for supporting this Unsworth Easter Tradition. 

Year 5 Unsworth Academy 
Maths Challenge  

 

Well done to Zak, Daniel, Sienna 
and Nicole from Year 5.  They    

represented school at the Unsworth 
Academy Maths Challenge.  
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Mon 25th & Tues 26th March Parents Evening 4pm-7pm  
Wednesday 27th March   Year 4 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Thursday 28th March    Egg decorating in KS2 and Egg rolling in KS1 
Thursday 28th March    School closes for Easter Break 3.30pm 
Monday 15th April   Return to school— start of summer term 

Achievement Awards 
  

R: Sadie & Jessica, Y1: Grayson & Teddy R, Y2: Thomas & Zaviyah, 
Y3: Oliver & Evelyn, Y4: Ellis & Elliot,  Y5: Archer & Emily,  
Y6: Teddy & Rosie. 
WELL DONE TO EVERYONE! 

Telling the time 
 
Learning to tell the time is an important life skill and part of 
the mathematics curriculum. This is something that can be 
consolidated and supported at home.  
 
Over the Easter Break please spend some time practising the 
time and in real life situations.  

We are thrilled to announce that we raised approximately £950! Thank you to every-
one that supported the event.  Some of you sent Easter Eggs in for prizes, some of 
you baked and some of you attended! Thank you to the PTA for organising.  We are 

saving up to purchase a new play space and climbing frame for the playground. 
More details next half term. 

 

We have had a few cases of head lice—please can long hair be tied back. Thank you 


